WSI Board Meeting
March 5, 2016
Campbell County Aquatic Center, Gillette, WY

Attendees:  Phil Rehard, Mark Miller, Cindy O’Dwyer, Tom Hudson, Scott Cronk. Clint Beaver, Ian Galindo, Noah Beaver, and Danette Baldacci.

Meeting was called to order by Phil Rehard.  

First item of discussion was a club registration issue.  Big Horn Basin Club experienced problems when submitting its club registration.  It sent in an application but the application was rejected by Jennifer because the board members did not have non-athlete cards.  Ultimately the application was accepted.  Discussion was had whether or not USA swimming requires all board members to have non-athlete cards.  As no definitive answer was known, Cindy is going to investigate and report back to the board concerning such matters.  Depending on her conclusions, the board can adjust its club registration requirements accordingly.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Out of Boundary registration update:  USA swimming informed Phil that each LSC can decide whether or not we admit out of boundary registrants to swim as unattached.  Currently we have no policy and we have out of boundary swimmers competing in the Wyoming LSC.  If we want to change that policy it needs to be done at HOD.  

HOD and top 5 weekend will be held the second weekend in November at a place to be determined.  This is a USA Swimposium year so we will likely not be having Fitter Faster.

No financial update.

Athlete Report:  Elections for a new jr. athlete rep took place earlier in the day.  Taylor Baldacci from Gillette Swim Team was voted by the swimmers as the jr. athlete rep..  Noah Beaver is transitioning off of the board.  Everyone thanked Noah for his service to WSI and wished him good luck.

Other:  New coach’s representative elections to be held tomorrow (March 6, 2016) at the morning coaches meeting.  Scott is currently taking nominations.  [Results of election held on March 6:  Holly Campbell from Gillette Swim Team is new coach’s representative.]
